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The Beloit Police Department is proud to announce the “Detective Bureau” as the recipient of the 
Beloit Optimist Club’s “Pete Larsen Respect for Law Enforcement Tribute” for 2014. The award was 
presented on Tuesday, June 02, 2015 during their monthly breakfast at the Road Dawg restaurant. 
 
The “Detective Bureau” was nominated for the “Tribute” award due to the amount of hard work and 
great effort the detectives put forth while investigating eight homicides last year in addition to all other 
investigations. 
 
Detectives Craig Johnson, Dave Hoffman, John Fahrney and Joe Cassioppi worked diligently to 
gather and process evidence assisting in the arrests and convictions of several criminals. The 
dedication and knowledge of their job was integral in removing these criminals from the streets 
helping to make Beloit a safer place to live. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Front Row – Detective John Fahrney, Detective Joe Cassioppi and Club President, Meagan Flood. 
Back Row – Detective Craig Johnson, Chief Norm Jacobs and Detective Dave Hoffman. 
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